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We chose Position 3.  We chose this position because we feel that it would yield the most benefit for the students. We think it is a good balance between learning the actual skills and also making use the technology they have available. Without the use of hand-held calculators, students will not learn how to use the technology available to make their lives easier. Once the student has a firm grasp on the concepts they are attempting to learn, the use of hand-held calculators should be permitted to aid in the further development of the student. In reference to the reading assignment Tools for Learning and Tools for Living, we believe that hand-held calculators are both a tool for learning and living, not because people are able to have more functionality with a calculator than without, but instead they can aid in advancing a students understanding without the need of wasting copious amounts of time solving an equation they understand and know to take pages of work to compute. A weakness for position 1 is that the students are not using the technology that is available to them, and intern will get frustrated with the material (not because of the lack of understanding, but the lack of desire to write out the entire solution). Position 2 is another good solution but the students are not using the calculators to further their learning experience since they would only be allowed to use them after the understand the concepts.  They won’t be able to use technology to aid in the understanding, but instead to simply be there once they have spent lots of time mastering a particular skill. Hand-held calculators can aid the students in this process of learning. Position 4 proposes complete dependence on calculators but with this method, the students may not understand the underlying concepts.  This option does not work because without the deeper understanding, students will become dependent on the technology, and if that technology fails them, then they will be out of luck.  Position 3 makes the most sense from both the students’ perspective as well as the teachers’ perspective.

